
Hadleigh Infants and Nursery School 

Newsletter No 15 - 10th January 2025 

Don’t forget……... 

If you have a child due to start in Reception in  

September 2025, you are now able to apply for their space 

online via ww.essex.gov.uk/admissions. 

 

All of the application information is available on this web-

site including a copy of the Primary Education in Essex 

2025-26 booklet and the Schools  

Admissions Policies Directories which contain  

details of all admission policies. 

 

The closing date for applications is 15 January 2025 

 

Dates for your Diary -   please note that details for some  

diary items is not yet available and will be communicated in 

due course. 

20th - 31st January - Year 1 Bring your Grown up to Lunch 

21st January - Dance Festival (Year 1 & 2) 

27th January - National Storytelling Week 

29th January - Bedtime Stories 

14th February - Staff Development/Non-Pupil Day 

 

Holiday Dates - 

17th-21st February - Half Term 

7th-21st April - Easter Break 

26th-30th May - Half Term 

23rd July - End of Term 

 

 

 

Message from Mrs Fynn : 

Welcome back, everyone! I hope you all had a fantastic Christmas break and are feeling ready for the 
term ahead. It’s been wonderful seeing the children back in school, full of energy and smiles. We’ve 
got lots of exciting learning and fun planned, including the introduction of our brand-new fencing club 
for Years 1 & 2.  In assembly today ex Olympian James Beevers came to meet the children and share 
information about the sport which he is so passionate about. Also, keep an eye out in the next few 
weeks for more information soon about our sponsored Big Waddle event, which promises to be lots of 
fun for a great cause.  

With the chilly weather settling in, please remember to send your child with a warm coat, hat and 
gloves to keep them snug during playtimes. Thank you for your continued support as we kick off this 
term together. Let’s make it a brilliant start to 2025! 

         

There is still time to book a 
place for your child at the  

disco.  Form and payment must 
be received by Monday  

13th January 

 https://docs.google.com/document/
d/1lMayjfYppx_aexJ7hlWJVGlruoiEKJ8h/

edit?
usp=sharing&ouid=111189828479023360

609&rtpof=true&sd=true  

http://ww.essex.gov.uk/admissions
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1lMayjfYppx_aexJ7hlWJVGlruoiEKJ8h/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=111189828479023360609&rtpof=true&sd=true


 

 

                        Hadleigh Heroes 

 
We are very proud to share our HINS achievement with you all!  

This week we were informed that we had been given the Active 

Essex Key Stage 1 Award.  This award recognises our good  

practice in physical activity, PE and school sport across Key 

Stage 1. 

 

We have been invited to an award ceremony in March.  

 

WEEK 2 LUNCH MENU – Week Commencing 13th January 2025  
Please note changes have been made to the menu for Tuesday and Thursday therefore will differ from menu shown at the 

bottom of the page 

Monday – Cheese or Rainbow Pizza served with Oven Baked Wedges and Carrot/Cucumber Slices 

followed by Mousse and Fresh Fruit   

Tuesday - Cheese and Tomato Pasta Bake or Jacket Potato with Cheese/Beans/Tuna served with 

Crusty Bread and Fresh Broccoli followed by Jelly with Cream and Fresh Fruit  

Wednesday - Homemade Pork Sausage Roll or Vegetarian Sausage Roll served with Creamy 

Mashed Potato and Spaghetti Loops  

Thursday - McHadleigh Day Menu (Census Day) - Chicken Nuggets or Crispy Dippers served with 

French Fries, Peas and Carrots followed by Chocolate Angel Delight 

Friday - Fish Fingers or Omelette served with Oven Baked Chips and Baked Beans followed by 

School’s Favourite Cookie and Fresh Fruit 



 

 

 

 

   

            

 
BRONZE  50 reads  

Wales Sweden Brazil Japan Kenya 

Delilah Mackson Ida Emily Leah 

Paulo Hallie Rose  Stanley 

 Amelia    

BREAKFAST CLUB & AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

To alert a staff member that you are at the 
door when dropping off or collecting your 
child from BC or ASC, we now have a door 

bell to the left of the double doors. 

 
SILVER  100 reads  

Sweden France Brazil Japan Kenya 

Everly Agnes Isabella Ronnie Y Martha 

Ellie-Lee  Sam W Ivy-Pearl  



Class Attendance Award: 

The classes with highest attendance this week were Greece and Japan with 95.2%.  Well done to 

them!  Unfortunately, no classes reached our 96% target.  Our overall attendance was 94.1% 

 

 

Star of the Week: 

 

Explorers: Hallie A Greece:    Maya Brazil: Sam W 

England:    Leandra Sweden:    Bobby Japan:    Harriet 

Scotland:    Jude France:    Parker Kenya:    Frankie 

Wales:    Austin     

Greece -  95.2% Brazil -  94.5% 

Sweden -  94.8% Japan -  95.2% 

France -  90% Kenya -  94.7% 



 

Meet our Safeguarding Team 

Mrs Lucy Fynn 

Designated Safeguarding Lead 

Mrs K Strickland Miss K Ryan Miss L Selley 

David Turner 

Safeguarding Governor 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Leads 

Children & Families Hub For members of the 

public: 

 

• If a child or young person is in immediate danger, 

call 999. 

 

• If you're worried that a child is being abused or 

neglected, call the Children and Families Hub on  

0345 603 7627. This phone line is open Monday to 

Thursday 9am to 5:30pm, and Fridays 9am to 

4:30pm. 

 

• Out of hours or bank holidays, call the emergency 

duty team on 0345 606 1212. 

Are you concerned about a child? 

 

 Make a note of your concern including the 

date & time  

 Contact the school and speak to someone in 

our Safeguarding Team, you can also raise 

concerns anonymously by contacting the hub. 

 Always share your concerns  

Miss M Hoath 



    

Please join us for the PA Quiz Night on Friday 31st January 

Book your place via the link below by Friday 24th January 

 https://forms.gle/zA3zJ4duFskLFfb87 

https://forms.gle/zA3zJ4duFskLFfb87





